
Term 2 Week 3 
Kia ora koutou, Mālō e lelei, Talofa, Bula, Ola, Namaste, Kamusta, Bonjour, Ni hau, 
Greetings to you all. 

A.N.Z.A.C Ceremony 
A.N.Z.A.C day was once again in the holidays so we held our special ceremony over to the 
start of term.  A huge thank you to the senior speakers for their role in leading the 
A.N.Z.A.C assembly.  Thank you to our two students, 
representing our senior and junior ends of the 
school, for being our wreath layers.  It was a lovely 
assembly with time to reflect and think on the steps 
taken to achieve peace.  We observed 2 minutes of 
silence out by our cenotaphs.  WE WILL REMEMBER. 

Contact Details
It is very important that we have your up to date 
contact details and an emergency number that is 
also current and accurate.  In the event of an 
emergency we will need to be able to get a hold of 
you.  Please let the office or your class teacher know if your address, phone number or 
email address have changed.

Uenuku Congratulations 
A huge Tino Pai to Uenuku for the wonderful way they 
have worked together in Term 1 to complete their 
Compliments Chain.  What a beautiful and positive 
initiative.  This was completed in time for an end of 
term celebration.  I know you will continue this 
kindness and looking out for each other in Term 2.
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Mufti Day 
Thursday 20 May. $2 

to be paid to class 
teachers. 

Lucky Book Club 
Issue 3 orders, with 

money, to Katrina by 
Friday 28 May. 

ACT 
Kindly and 

gently

A
OWN 

Your actions

O
HAVE 

A positive 
attitude

H
ALWAYS 

Do your best

RESPECT 
 Yourself, 

others and 
the 

environment

AR

Some images of the BGP A.N.Z.A.C 
ceremony held at school. 



Tidiest Classrooms
Term 1 Week 11 = Haumia 
Term 2 Week 1 = Haumia & Tāne Mahuta 
Term 2 Week 2 = Tāwhaki M & W 

Snow Days 
It is that time of the year again when the weather can be unpredictable.  We 
have sent home information about how to find out if school openings are 
affected.  Please be aware that the whole of Dunedin primary schools follows 
this same procedure.  Decisions for late starts or closure are not taken lightly 
but quite often a lot of staff do not live in the local area – safely getting to and 
from work in these conditions is a consideration.  Also, in the past we have 
had to send students home early because of snow – it is VITAL that we have 
your correct phone numbers and that there is also an emergency contact 
number.  

PB4L Update 
As part of our Positive Behaviour for Learning (PB4L), all classes are 
learning about our school expectations.  All our expectations come from 
our value of RESPECT and are separated into three areas.  We are starting 
with learning the 'All Settings’ Expectations.  These are expectations 
which will be applicable for all areas both in and out of the school. These 
and some of our other areas are being introduced in our weekly PB4L 

lessons.  

Mufti Day: Thursday 20 May– Pink Shirt Day
Friday is officially Pink Shirt Day but we will have our Mufti Day to support 
this on Thursday 20 May.  Pink Shirt Day is an annual event we do to 
support the idea of STOPPING BULLYING.  It is about creating a 
place where everyone feels safe, valued and respected which is something 
BGP is always striving for.  We hope you will support this wonderful event 
by dressing in mufti (preferably pink if possible) and bringing $2.
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Duffy Caught Being Good 
Congratulations to the following 
people for the wonderful work 

and AROHA they have been 
showing. 

Board of Trustees Meeting 
The next meeting is Thursday 
27 May This meeting is going 

to be at 6.30pm in the 
staffroom. We would love to 

have you attend.  If you would 
like to speak at the meeting 

please email 
katrina@bathgatepark.school.

nz 
and speaking rights can be 

arranged.

Hard working Rehua writers proudly 
displaying their work. 

mailto:katrina@bathgatepark.school.nz
mailto:katrina@bathgatepark.school.nz


Breakfast at School 
Thanks to Sanitarium and Anchor providing Weetbix and milk we have 
been providing breakfast and/or a breakfast top up for a couple of years.  
This is available to anyone who would like to have a bite to eat from 
8.20-8.50am.  A huge thank you to our parent volunteers who support us 
to deliver this to our students.  A huge thank you to volunteers from Arise  
Church who joined us in Term 4, 2020, giving their time to support our 
breakfast programme.   This term our Arise volunteers are offering a 
hot meal on Monday mornings. This is available to anyone who would 
like to turn up. 

3

Wonderful Tāwhiri students who 
consistently demonstrated 
AROHA towards our guest 

teacher who was working in 
their classroom. 
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